Vol. XXIX

August 21, 1952

No. 6

A FINAL WORD OF GUIDANCE

MRS IVA COX

We have received word from Dr. Joseph Morgan and Mr. Leslie P. Evans, marshals regarding the Baccalaureate service and Commencement Exercises. Baccalaureate will be held next Sunday at 9:30 A.M. in the University Christian Church. The faculty and graduating class will assemble at 9:00 A.M. on the campus near Memorial Entrance on University Drive.

The Commencement exercises will be held at 8:00 P.M. of the same day in the Ed Landreth Auditorium. Faculty members are requested to assemble at the north end of Jarvis Hall at 7:30 P.M.

Grades on graduating candidates will be needed in the Registrar's Office not later than 2:00 P.M., Thursday, August 21, that a final check of all necessary items may be made. This is exceedingly important:

Final examinations on all other students will be held at the regular class hour on Friday, August 22. These grades will be needed in the Registrar's Office by noon, Saturday, August 23 via the Deans office in each instance, according to the usual procedure.

LOOKING TOWARDS THE FALL SEMESTER

Registration instructions are now being prepared and will be available for distribution within the next week. Registration will begin on Monday, September 15 and continue through Thursday, September 18. The first class meeting will be held Friday, September 19.

cheler's degrees tranted by Yexas Christian University: At the time of action was taken by the University Durriculum Committee, it was inted out by President Sadler that the requirement could become effect to a large proportion of our actions beginning this fall. The